
 
CAT GUARDIANS URGENTLY NEEDS YOUR HELP! 

 
Recently several cats and kittens have been abandoned at our shelter.  Many of these abandoned 
cats and kittens have needed comprehensive medical care well above and beyond the usual 
spay/neuter and inoculations.   
 
We have some of our own kitties who need extra special help too.  Sonya has cancer in her bone 
marrow and after three transfusions and two hospital stays; she is doing much better and recently 
started chemotherapy.  Our costs for Sonya are already over $5000.  We also have Séamus and 
Robbie who are in kidney failure and require fluid therapy.  Both Beanie Baby and Billy Boy are 
diabetic and require daily insulin, and we have several other cats that require special medical care. 
 

 
 
Many other shelters would simply euthanize these cats because the medical care is just too 

expensive.  Unlike these other shelters, Cat Guardians makes medical decisions based solely on 
what is in the best interest of the cat, regardless of the monetary cost. 
 
Right now our vet costs are staggering (even with discounted services from our vets).  We need to 
raise money to help cover our medical costs.  Please feel free to donate by cash, check, credit card 
(www.catguardians.org) or PayPal.  Cat Guardians is a 501(c)(3) charity and your donation is tax 
deductible.  Any amount WILL help, and we greatly appreciate your generosity. 
 
Without your continued support, we could not continue to help these cats and kittens.  You are the 
foundation that enables us to do what we do. 
 
Sincerely,  
Cat Guardians, Inc. 
932 E. St. Charles Road, Lombard, IL 60148 
Hours Tues 4-8pm, Sat/Sun 11-3 
www.catguardians.org 

http://www.catguardians.org/
http://www.catguardians.org/

